Amanda Hassinger, MS, MD Associate Professor of Pediatrics and Medical Director of the Stop Septic Shock Initiative

University of Buffalo Jacobs School of Medicine and Biomedical Sciences and John R. Oishei Children's Hospital



After obtaining her medical degree from the University of Buffalo School of Medicine and Biomedical Sciences, Dr. Hassinger went onto Pediatric Residency and Pediatric Critical Care Fellowship training at Northwestern-McGaw University in Children's Memorial Hospital in Chicago, Illinois. She started as Clinical Assistant Professor of Pediatrics in the pediatric intensive care unit at Women and Children's Hospital of Buffalo in 2011 and then John R. Oishei Children's Hospital in 2017. She has been the physician-lead on the Stop Septic Shock initiative at OCH since 2014. She was named Associate Professor of Pediatrics in 2019, a few months later, she started her fellowship in Sleep Medicine. She will be graduating from Sleep Medicine fellowship in June 2020 and working in the UBMD Pediatric Sleep Center at that time.